
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Employees 
  

FROM: Brent McIntyre, Vice-President of Human Resources 
  

DATE: August 1, 2024 
  

SUBJECT: Medavie Blue Cross Starts as Our “New Benefits 
Provider" Today – Thursday, August 1st, 2024 

 

 

Great news! Starting today, Medavie Blue Cross is our new health and dental 
benefits provider. This will be an exciting change for all of us. 
 

Medavie Blue Cross is one of Canada’s leading benefit providers, known for their 
focus on the member experience and helping Canadians lead healthier, happier 
lives. They offer you a number of free tools and money-saving services to help 
ensure you get the most out of your benefits. 
 
By now you should have received your new Medavie Blue Cross ID card, which 
you will show whenever you use services covered by your plan. 
 
If you have not received your card, please contact Christine Gilmour, Human 
Resources (HR) Administrator (ext. 6504) to notify them.  
 
To find out more about Medavie Blue Cross and their programs, visit your 
Member Welcome Centre online. 
 

https://www.medaviebc.ca/en/members/welcome

